
October 10, 2022 

 

The Rich Township Board Meeting met at the Township Hall, the meeting was called to order by 

Supervisor Dave Scheuer at 6pm, where we recited  the Pledge of Allegiance. 

*Sworn In Clerk for Pam Running: Scheuer sworn in Chittick-Harvey as Clerk 

 *Members Present were: Gary Curell, Cindy Chittick-Harvey, Beth Mohr,  Dave Scheuer 

 *Members Absent were: Pam Running 

Approve Agenda: Motion by Scheuer , supported by Curell, motion carried 

Pay Monthly bills: Motion by Scheuer, supported by Chittick Harvey, motion carried (General Fund) 

      Motion by Mohr, supported by Chittick Harvey, motion carried (Cemetery Fund) 

Approval of Minutes/October Meeting, Motion by Scheuer, supported by Chittick-Harvey, motion 

carried 

Approval of Treasurer Report/Monthly Expenses, motion by Mohr, supported by Chittick Harvey, motion 

carried 

Approval of Checks paid, motion by Scheuer, supported by Chittick-Harvey, motion carried 

Approval of Expenses paid for Cemetery, motion by Scheuer, supported by Curell, motion carried 

There was no zoning permits 

Motion by Curell to adjourn, supported by Chittick Harvey, meeting adjourned at 6:21pm 

 

__________________________ ____   ________________________________ 

Sworn In, Clerk-Cindy Chittick-Harvey   Dave Scheuer, Spervisor 

                           

 


